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Beech Hill Values 
 

This year at Beech Hill, we will be focusing on 8 core 
values.  

 

These values are something that we feel our pupils need 
to learn and demonstrate throughout all aspects of life.  
 

Each half term, we will have a focus value and we will be rewarding children for          
demonstrating excellence in each value. We encourage you to help your children to     
demonstrate these values at home and in the wider community. Please see below each half 
term’s focus value. 
 

Autumn 1 - Honesty  
Autumn 2 - Tolerance and Respect  
Spring 1 - Determination and Perseverance  
Spring 2 - Appreciation  
Summer 1- Friendship  
Summer 2 - Kindness  

 

Anti-Bullying Week 
 

Anti-Bullying week 2024 takes place from 
Monday 11th - Friday 15th November with 
the theme 'Choose Respect '.  
 
This Anti-Bullying week we will urge adults 
and children alike to come together to have 
discussions about what respect means and 
how to disagree respectfully.  
 
Imagine a world where respect and kindness 
thrive - it's not just a dream; it is the    
choices we make.  
 
'Choose Respect '  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This year Odd Socks Day is taking place on 
Tuesday 12th November.  
 
It is a chance for us to celebrate              
Anti-Bullying week in a positive way with an       
opportunity to encourage children to express 
their individuality and everything that makes 
us unique.    
 

 

 

This half term’s value is:  
Tolerance and Respect  
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TT Rockstars Most Correct Answers 
 

Year 2 - Neiaz A (Switzerland) 

Year 3 - Zayan A (Morocco) 

Year 4 - Kesara G (France)  

Year 5 - Aahil N (Denmark)  

Year 6 - Zahra H (Egypt)  

 

Class with the highest accuracy 

Singapore 

Reception Admissions 
 

If your child is due to start Reception 
in September 2025, it is now time for 

you to apply for their school place.  
 

The deadline for applications is 
Wednesday 15th January. 

 

For more information about             
applications, please follow the link    

below: 
 

Reception Admissions - September 
2025 

Cross Country Event 
 

This week, a variety of children from KS2 took part in the Central Halifax Cluster Cross 
Country event at Ling Bob School. The children participated in races against other schools 
in our local area and were hugely competitive and successful! 

In the year 3 boys' race, Dawoud Ahmed finished 2nd and Sarmad Majeed finished 3rd. 

Annayah Yasir finished 3rd in the year 4 girls' race whilst Musa Najib finished 3rd, Mo-
hammed Alanazi finished 4th and Abubaker Naveed finished 1st in the year 4 boys' race. In 

upper school, Mareme Aidara finished 1st in the year 5 girls' race and in the year 5 boys' 
race Musa Iqbal finished 1st and Raqeeb Hussain 2nd! Finally, in the year 6 girls' race, 
Faryal Hussain finished 4th place.  

The children behaved wonderfully at the event 
and represented their school excellently and ma-
turely. Thank you again to all the parents who 

came to support at the event, the children really 
appreciated you being able to come and cheer 

them on! 

 

 
“Compassion and 

weakness are not a 
sign of weakness, 

but a sign of 

strength.” 
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Dinner Menu w/c Monday 11th November 

If you require an allergy list please email kitchen@beechhillschool.co.uk 

Diwali Coffee Morning 
 
Thank you to everyone who attended our 
Diwali Coffee Morning.  
 
We enjoyed lots of different activities, 
such as Rangoli pattern making, Diwali 
cards and even biscuit decorating!  
 
It was lovely to see so many families come 
together to celebrate and there was a 
lovely atmosphere throughout the morning. 
  
Thank you to 
Miss Rakha's 
dance group for           
performing - 
they were 
amazing! 
 

First Aid Course 
 

Congratulations to the following staff members who successfully 

completed their Level 3 Paediatric First Aid Course this week: 
 

Mrs King, Mrs Kaye, Mrs Craven, Mrs Connolly, Mrs Kausar, Mrs 

Ghazala, Mr Hussain, Mrs Lee, Mrs Croker and Mrs Mead. 
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